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Our file: EA0809-002
July 19, 2011

Mr. David Harpley
VP, Environment and Permitting Affairs
Canadian Zinc Corporation
Suite 1710-650 West Georgia Street
Vancouver, B.C.
V6B4N9

Re: Prairie Creek Mine modifications

Dear Mr. Harpley:

The purpose of this letter is to follow-up on our phone conversation regarding possible
modifications to the Prairie Creek Mine project that may result from meetings between
Canadian Zinc Corporation and parties regarding site-specific water quality objectives.

In recent correspondence, parties requested the opportunity to review and provide
recommendations on any modifications to project design during this environmental
assessment. If additional or modified project components or activities are proposed, please
describe them and assess related impacts, including any adverse and beneficial impacts.

The Review Board has set a due date for final submissions from parties at September 6, 2011.
In the interests of fairness, it would be extremely helpful to parties and the Review Board if
any project modifications or additional components are provided to the Review Board by
August 5, 2011.

If you have any questions, please contact me by phone or email.

Sincerely,

C~~7
Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Review Board
(867) 766-7052
chubert@reviewboard.ca
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